
PUBLIC NOTICE  

TOWN OF CONWAY  

  

Vertex Tower Assets, LLC (the “Applicant”) has applied for a Special Permit from the Town of Conway Planning 
Board and Variances from the Town of Conway Zoning Board to construct a Wireless Communications Facility 
including a 140 foot tall “monopine” style tower (146’ to top of highest appurtenance) at 1384 S. Deerfield Road, 
Conway, MA 01341 Tax Assessors  Parcel 411-121. The Applicant will conduct a Visual Demonstration to 
illustrate the location and height of the proposed Facility by means of a balloon raised at and to the height of the 
proposed Facility. Said Visual Demonstration will be held SATURDAY FEBRUARY 1, 2020 from 8:00 am to 
11:00 am, weather and wind conditions permitting. In the event of inclement weather on February 1, 2020, the 
Visual Demonstration will be rescheduled until Sunday February 2, 2020, wind and weather conditions permitting. 
In the event of inclement weather on February 1, 2020 and February 2, 2020, the Visual Demonstration will be 
rescheduled until Saturday, February 8, 2020 or Sunday February 9, 2020, wind and weather conditions 
permitting.  If you have any questions concerning said Visual Demonstration, please contact the Town of 
Conway Planning Board, planningboard@townofconway.com OR Francis D. Parisi, Esq., Parisi Law Associates, 
P.C., PHONE: (401) 447-8500, EMAIL: fparisi@plapc.com.  Please check the Town of Conway website 
townofconway.com after noon on the day before the scheduled date(s) to determine if the balloon will be up the 
following day.   

  

 


